TRACY CRAMER

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
HOUSE DISTRICT 22

OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
April 13,2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Vote Explanation on HB 3307-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

Please accept this letter as my official vote explanation on House Bill 3307-A.

Yesterday’s floor session extended for nearly 8 hours. As presiding Speaker Gomberg said
yesterday, when Representative Scharf was mistakenly not given the opportunity to speak on HB
2522-A, “Indeed, mistakes are made.” Legislators are human, and we make mistakes.

I made one such mistake yesterday when I changed my vote to Nay on HB 3307-A. I intended to
change my vote on HB 2522-A, but having seen, read, and voted on so many bills yesterday, I

confused my bill numbers. My original Aye vote on HB 3307-A reflects my true views.

1 do not take my votes as a Representative for the people of House District 22 lightly, and I
regret the error.

Respectfully submitted into the House record,

/b

Tracy Cramer
State Representative
House District 22
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